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If HJR 201 passes, my family will not be able to stay in Oregon any longer -- we will 

be forced to move and take our small businesses with us. The last 4 years have 

wreaked havoc on us, as well as most Oregonians, and we are all barely hanging on. 

This bill will only HURT Oregon and it will continue in its downward spiral. Please do 

the right thing and OPPOSE this bill and side with the people of this once great State. 

 

Thank you. 

Carey  


